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** IMPORTANT **  
** DATES **  

 

DECEMBER 
 

Junior School  
Afternoon Tea 

Wednesday 16th  
 

Last Day of Term 4 
Friday 18th 

Early dismissal 
12.30pm 

Buses will be early 
 

JANUARY 2016 
 

First Day of Term 1 
Friday 29th 

Warragul & District  

Specialist School,  

Newsletter Term 4 Issue 10, 

Tuesday 15th December 2015 

Christmas decorations made 

by students and displayed 

by Glenda. 

 
Well that went quick! The 2015 school year is almost over and the 

holidays are upon us! 

Yesterdayõs transition session went remarkably well. Students were 

excited to meet their new classroom teachers and catch up with old 

and new class mates. Class lists were sent home so your child could 

share their news with family and friends.  

Work continues on the new portables and the site manager assures 

me that they will be up and ready to go when your child returns to 

school in 2016. These works also includes moving play equipment 

from one side of the oval to the other. We plan to have two classes 

housed in the portables next year. 

Today we had a graduate lunch at the Warragul Golf Club. It was 

great to see our graduates and their families reminiscing about their 

time at the school. We wish them good wishes in their endeavours 

next year. We will get one more chance to bid them farewell at this  

Thursdayõs school assembly at 2.30pm. 

This Friday, alternative programs will be running. A daily living skills 

program concentrating on cleaning and moving will help get  

classrooms ready for next year. Please be aware that if your child will 

be catching a bus it will be departing the school at 12:30pm. 

Next yearõs bus lists and times have been finalised. These lists will 

go home later this week. The bus routes are now shorter and allow 

wheelchair access to all students who require it. I would like to thank 

Warragul Bus Lines for their assistance in this area. 

Lastly, I would like to wish everyone a wonderful and relaxing holiday. 

I hope that everyone has an opportunity to spend some time  

together as a family. I look forward to seeing all the students return 

to school on Friday the 29th of January. 



 

Daniel McKean  

Daniel has spent  all of his 

school days at WDSS and 

staff will be very sorry to 

see him go.  

He will be attending SASI 

in Newborough next year, 

where he has been  

transitioning for the past 

two years. Daniel is looking 

forward to travelling to 

SASI on the 'bus, bus, 

bus'!  

Brendan Pyle  

Brendan will be going to 

Sasi & Marwarra next 

year to enjoy lots of toys. 

At school he enjoyed  

gardening Hi Ho Hi Ho. 

He has participated in 

many camps and  

activities.  

Hannah Read 

Hannah is going to  

attend Tafe and study 

hairdressing and hopes to 

get a part time job in the 

near future. While  

attending school Hannah 

enjoyed camps and  

socialising with her 

friends at school.  

Tempaney Dawson 

Tempaney is going to 

Yooralla in Drouin to do 

a variety of activities 

she hopes to find some 

work in the future. She 

has enjoyed studying 

math, fitness and really 

enjoyed the last senior 

camp. 

Sara Butler  

Sara is hoping to work 

in Child Care in the 

future by studying at 

TAFE. At school she 

has enjoyed music and 

sport and hanging out 

with friends.  

Ambalee Sinclair - Badger  

Ambalee is going to 

Yooralla next year where 

she will do a hairdressing 

course and do community 

access activities. She  

enjoyed studying math, 

cooking and literacy and 

she really enjoyed the 

school camps. 

Damien Lees- Campbell 

Damien is going to  

attend TAFE doing a 

certificate 1 in  

transition education and 

one day a week he will 

attend Man Cave to work 

on the tools. He has 

loved having debates 

with Phil and others. He 

likes the sports days and 

playing different sports. 

His highlight was  

attending the formal.  

Rachel Jackson  

Rachel is going to Federation training 

to study a certificate 1 in transition 

education and she will be  

volunteering at the Food Bank one day 

a week. At school I have learnt how to 

use math for real life, I enjoyed 

Bluearth and really liked my last school 

concert.  

Ryan Sorrell -  is going to 

Marwarra next year part 

time. Over the years he 

enjoyed learning the piano.  



Raffle Winner  

Lily  
Room 9  

Josiah 
Room 3  
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James P 
Room 16  

Peer Award  

Jay 
Room 14  

Ann  
Room 14  

Remember to keep 
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Nick  
Room 7  

The Peer Award was chosen by students. 
Students receive this award for their  

efforts in class.  

IPAD 

Do you know who this iPad belongs 

to? It has an orange and green hard 

cover and was left at the West  

Gippsland Art Centre on the night of 

our school concert.  

Please call the school office on  

5623 1385 for further information.  


